
Body Donor
Service of Gratitude

We invite you to bring photographs, written
words, and other items to set on display tables in

the venue lobby.

To be included in the memorial slideshow, please
email a photo or collage of your loved one to:

bodydonation@health.ucdavis.edu   
by September 22, 2025.

SEPTEMBER 27, 2025
10-11:30 AM

MONDAVI CENTER
523 MRAK HALL DR, DAVIS, CA 95616

THE STUDENTS OF THE CLASS OF 2028
 ARE HONORED TO INVITE YOU TO ATTEND THE 



SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2025
10-11:30 AM

MONDAVI CENTER
523 MRAK HALL DR, DAVIS, CA 95616

Servic
e of Gratitude


